Dear Women of RMI,

I write to ask your help in our fight to address and improve women's
health in the RMI. Unfortunately, we have the highest rate of
cervical cancer in the world, a highly curable disease with early
detection and treatment. Our breast cancer rate is also high, (3rd
most common cancer in the RMI) but reversible if we put in the
effort and get screened early. We see a number of other cancers, i.e
colorectal (colon) cancer on the rise.

As your President, and Jinen Aelon kein, I encourage all of us to
make this a priority. We have to do more, for ourselves, for our
children, and for each other. In the next few months, WUTMI and
MOHHS will be leading a women's health campaign to promote all
of us to get checked. I strongly encourage you to participate and put
your health first. Take a friend, or go as a group. Do it once a year, or

every other year and help us reverse these alarming trends and be
stron ger to geth er. ContactIWUTMl @ §25-4296 or wutngG@gmall.'clom if you need help
il e scheduling an appointment. Awareness opportunities can also be
- arranged (g ncouraged) :

Sincerely,

Dr. Hilda C. Hein
President, B




